
The open university of Tanzania

Announcement
To all Selected Cyber Security & Forensics 

Short Course Trainings

The Open University of Tanzania is announcing to all Cyber-
Security & Forensics Course selected applicant that the course 
which was to start January,2020 has been suspended until ear-
ly March 2020.This is due to the fact that, The University will 
have to train some higher official to get the full understanding of the 
course prior to disseminating this training to selected candidates.

TheUniversity apologies for any  inconveniences might have caused by 
the delay.
From there the date for official course to start will be announced and com-

municated respectively.
Regards

Cyber Security & Forensics Course Coordinator

Prof. George S. Oreku

  


